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Rick Malone Joins AAGI 
 
Schaumburg, IL – American Auto Guardian, Inc. (“AAGI”) is pleased to announce Rick Malone 
has joined their sales team as Southeast Regional Vice President. 
 
With over 25 years of experience in the automotive industry, Rick's career began in retail and 
included time as an F&I Manager and Director.  Prior to joining AAGI, Rick worked at Century 
Automotive as the Senior Director of Marketing and Sales. In this role, he was responsible for 
marketing to and managing the independent agent market for the eastern half of the US. 
Before his time at Century, Rick spent years cultivating relationships with independent agents, 
helping them build and market their business and maximize dealer income via reinsurance and 
profit participation programs. 
 
In his new role at AAGI, Rick will be responsible for developing and managing the southeast 
region of the United States. 
 
 
About AAGI 
 
AAGI is the industry leader in developing, marketing, administering vehicle service contracts 
and other automotive protection products.  Throughout the United States, AAGI offers superior 
products backed by long-term relationships with “A” rated insurers.  Since 1997, AAGI has been 
committed to providing personal, responsive, and efficient support.  In addition, AAGI has been 
selected as the administrator of choice by leading OEM captive finance companies. For 
additional product and company information, please visit aagi.com. 
 
For questions regarding this release, contact Courtney Nelson. 
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